[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 26 June 2018 10:41
To: John Gale; Planning
Subject: Planning application reference 18/00993/F and 18/00994/LB

Dear John,

Wendlebury Parish Council met on Thursday 21 June and considered application references 18/00993/F and 18/00994/LB for Mr & Mrs Joseph Eeley at Wendlebury Lodge Church Lane, OX25 2PN with the proposal for 'Demolish existing conservatory and replace with new Garden room. Demolish existing detached garage. Internal alterations including new staircases and removal of internal walls'.  

The Council had no comments or objections.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD

